
WELCOME TO THE RE DEPARTMENT

“Welcome to St Benedict’s Catholic High School 

and to the RE department. RE is a fantastic subject 

that allows you to explore the big questions in life 

and to learn more about what people believe and 

why. It is an opportunity for you to explore your 

own faith and what it means to you.

I hope that you have a great summer and I look 

forward to meeting you all in the Autumn term.”

Mrs Rush, Head of RE



WELCOME  TO THE RE DEPARTMENT

Miss Gilchrist

“Hi Year 7! I’m Miss Gilchrist and I’m 

looking forward to meeting you all in 

September.”

Mr Leightell

“I hope you have a good summer. I’m looking 

forward to meeting you in September.”



WELCOME  TO THE RE DEPARTMENT

“Hello Everyone, I have been a teacher at 

St. Benedict’s for over 18 years and I have 

seen many changes to the school, 

including moving into the new campus 

nearly 18 months ago. I love my job as a 

teacher in the RE Department. We are very 

friendly, welcoming department.”

Mrs Needham

“I am really looking forward to welcoming you to the St Benedict’s 

community” 

Mrs Little



WELCOME FROM THE RE DEPARTMENT

“I’m looking forward to meeting you in September. I'm looking forward to 

hearing about any adventures you might have been on and what your favourite 

things to do are.

RE is a journey, our own personal journey of faith and belief. It helps us to answer 

the question of what do we believe and why?”

Miss Tomkinson

Mr Peck

I’m looking forward to meeting you all in September, my 

words of wisdom are; “Thought for the weak…Jesus is 

strong.”



WELCOME TO CHAPLAINCY 

My name is Mr Millar, but staff and students are free to call 

me Liam. I’m the Chaplain here at St Benedict’s Catholic High 

School.

Students are encouraged and challenged over their time at St 

Benedict’s to engage with their faith through acts of 

individual and collective worship. My responsibility, alongside 

all other staff members is to ensure you develop a healthy 

and fruitful relationship with Christ and that you find 

friendship and purpose in the church.

I can’t wait to meet you all and find out how you can 

contribute to the vibrant life of St Benedict’s Chaplaincy. 

Mr Millar, School Chaplain


